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The Wentzville Senior
Center Has a New Home!

As of Monday, Nov. 7, the Green
Lantern Senior Center is moving its
operations to the new Wentzville Rec
Center (WREC), which is located at 500
Great Oaks Blvd. Services and activities
will remain the same. The Senior
Center portion of the WREC will be
open Monday-Friday from 9 a.m. to 3
p.m. Questions? Please call (636) 327-
8720.
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November 2022

Grand Opening Nov. 7, 2022Grand Opening
Date and Time: Monday, Nov. 7 from 5:30-7 p.m.
Where: Wentzville Rec Center (WREC) located at 500 Great Oaks Blvd.
What: Ribbon-cutting ceremony at 5:30 p.m., doors open at 6 p.m.
Activities: Attendees are invited to use *all the amenities of the facility: basketball courts, weights,
pool, sauna, walking track and much more! 

If you are unable to attend this event, stop by soon for a personal tour! *Please note that drop-off
child care will not be available during this special event.



5K and One-Mile Fun Run
Dec. 4
5 p.m.

Walk-Thru
Dec. 12
5-8 p.m.

Santa Saturdays
Saturdays Nov. 26-Dec. 17
5:30-9:30 p.m.

Nov. 25-Dec. 30*
5:30-9:30 p.m.

Drive-Thru

HOLIDAY NIGHT LIGHTS
Get into the holiday spirit when you join us at one or several of Wentzville's Holiday Night Lights events. Enjoy
a one-mile light display that features large, illuminated holiday scenes and tunnels of twinkling lights.
Whether running, walking or driving, this festive display is a great way to experience the wonder and joy of
the season close to home.

*Event schedules vary. For details, please visit

 www.wentzvillemo.gov/hnl.

Sleigh Hayrides
Mondays/Wednesdays*
Nov. 28-Dec. 28


